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Hi David,
 
Thanks for your help. 
 
Just summarising our conversation that
 

1.    The DCC has received a LGOIMA request from the ODT asking for information
 about Delta and the Yaldhurst subdivision,

2.    There has been a recent High Court ruling with respect to having the caveats on
 the property removed to enable mortgagee sales to proceed,

3.    Delta may be involved in the mortgagee sales in different capacities,
4.    That there is commercial sensitivity around the sales with Delta wanting to realise

 the best sale price for their securities.
 
The DCC will respond to the request and withhold all information on the basis of sections
 7(2)(b)(ii), 7 (2)(g) and 7(2)(i).
 
Kind regards,
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer
Civic and Legal
 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz
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